
     
Since January, the project team and contractors have been engaging with you
to prepare for works starting on site.  

McPhillips confirmed a start date of 31 March. 

The Construction Work Schedule has been prepared. 

The Landscape Public Space Design is close to completion.

Project Start
Date:

31 March 
2025

Coming up... 
 

Advanced Traffic Warnings will be placed around the
centre prior to the official start date. 

Traffic Management Plans will be in operation during the
works. 

Signage will be in place to advise road users and local
residents that the Town Centre businesses and
Blackheath Market will remain open as usual. 

Part of Short St Car Park will be used for site purposes.  
      Other Council-run car parks will remain available. 

Blackheath Bus Interchange
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Work is due to start on the Blackheath Bus Interchange and Public
Realm Project, funded by Government Towns Fund Programme.
Welcome to the third edition of the Blackheath Bus Interchange and Public Realm
Project newsletter. The newsletter aims to keep you informed about ongoing
works and progress in Blackheath Town Centre.
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Project End
Date:

November
2025

February 2025 

Central Bus
Interchange

Landscaped
Public Area

Reduced Traffic
Speed

More Pedestrian
Crossings

Improved
Loading Bays

Turn the page over to see the plan
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